121" May 2017

70: PARENTS’ OF CHILDREN TRANSFERRING TO TASKER MILWARD SCHOOL IN
SEPTEMBER 2017 X L

We have reg;-‘iaived the following message today from Tasker Milward regarding your child
transferring in September.

There will be an information evening for parents on Tuesday 16th Ma;rnat &pm in Milward Hall
where the council will present the plans regarding Ysgol Dewi Sant sharing the Tasker Milward

School site in September.

Any queries please speak to Karen Mallin, Assistant Headteacher, Tasker Milward.
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